Antrim Selectmen's Meeting, May 21, 1990

7:30 The meeting is called to order. Present: Bill Suydam, Jr,
Chairman; Edwin Rowehl and Don Phelps, Selectmen; Madeleine
Henley, Admin. Asst.

Steve Crowell had called earlier this afterncon and rescheduled
his appointment from 7:30 tonight to June 4.

Marita Hammond, Tax Ccllector, reports there is a problem with
her PC. There appears to be something wrong with the a:drive.

Steve Fowle of the NH Gazette joined the meeting at this time.
After some discussion the Board signed the MS 2, 5 and 6 forms.

The Board signed a letter to Mr. Stone. There ensued a
discussion of the status of Hawthorne College's tax payment.

8:00 Chanel and Lorraine Bergeron in to discuss the Breezy Point
Condo set-up and their hopes of developing Unit 8,

8:15 Gary Bergeron joined the meeting at this time.

8:35 Harry Page and Peter Beblowski joined the meeting at this
time. The Bergerons left the meeting at this time.

Peter Beblowski reported on the progress of the Antrim Landfill
Study Committee.

9:00 Harry Page left the meeting at this time.

9:25 Peter Beblowski left the meeting at this time.

Town office should begin to assess inventory penalties.

Don Phelps moved, Ed Rowehl seconded to accept the $50.00 offer
from one of the Highway crew for the truck that no bids had come

in on.

Discussion of the Scholarship Committee meeting tomorrow night,
Roweh] will be there as ex-ocfficio.

Madeleine reported the request of the Bennington Selectmen that
Antrim Selectmen attend tomorrow night's hearing, Suydam and
Phelps will go.

Ed Rowehl reported on the Planning Board meeting and agenda.
Bill reported that Bob Watterson declined to be reappointed to
the Planning Board. Possible member appointments were discussed.

Discussion of the Town Hall Committee.



Don Phelps moved the minutes of last week's meeting be
approved,Ed Rowehl seconded, so voted.

Don Phelps moved to adjourn at 10:45 PM with Ed Rowehl second,
all in favor and so voted,

Respectfully submitted, M. Henley



